From: Liz Silverthorne |

Sent: 17 September 2020 09:20

To: Planning [N

Cc|
Subject: App Ref: 2020/4142/T

Dear Sirs

| have received your letter, undated, about the Tree in the garden of 59 Camden Square.

One Housing are the owners/managers of this property so have included them in the email.

Your letter states that you are pruning overhanging Pear Tree in the garden of Flat B above, this is
great and | have no objections to that, but may | draw your attention to a massive Ash (I think) tree
that is in next doors garden and overhangs no. 59 and the house the otherside too, so nearly three
gardens.

A few weeks ago a massive branch split off of this tree, bearing in mind it is taller than the house of 5
levels, and fell, still being half attached, across two garden onto the house on the other side’s

wall. It then went on creaking and cracking for about 2 hours and we did not know what else would
fall in which direction! Jason (not sure of his surname) and his family, the owners of the house the
tree is in next door, were even debating calling the fire bridge! He then decided to call his tree
surgeon who came out that evening, cut a few branches off and left. He did return and they
removed the big branch, but | was not here at that time so cannot comment. | am not sure what
action he is going to take next, but thought | would draw it to your attention as this is a conservation
area and this may fall on your department too.

My point is, surely this massive tree which had already brought down the fence between the two
properties by its trunk about two years ago, which you will have on your records and | believe One
Housing paid half the cost of a new fence to be built, should be Pruned down at least 1.5M and also
examined on whether it is safe to be that tall and heavy over both gardens. This is more of a
priority | would think.

In comparison — the Pear tree is a lovely looking tree any tiny.

Please consider this and could the works include this tree too, as who knows when the next branch
will fall from this other big tree!

1 will leave yourselves and One Housing to discuss this further also.
Kind regards

Liz Silverthorne
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